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WINCHESTER CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012:
Publication of a Local Plan (Regulation 19)

Consultation on the Winchester District Local Plan Part 2: Development
Management and Site Allocations

Winchester City Council is consulting on the second part of its local plan following from
the Core Strategy (Local Plan Part 1, 2013) for a period of 6 weeks from 6" November
until midday 21st December 2015. The Local Plan Part 2 (LPP2) allocates sites for
development in Winchester, the market towns and larger villages and sets out detailed
development management policies for the district outside of the South Downs National
Park.

The Local Plan, Sustainability Appraisal / Strategic Environmental Assessment (SA/SEA),
the Habitats Regulations Assessment (HRA) Screening Report and other supporting
documents can be viewed at the City Council’'s website :
www.winchester.gov.uk/planning-policy/local-plan-part-2

A paper copy of the Local Plan and non-technical summary of the SA/SEA can be
inspected at:

e Winchester City Council’s City Offices, Colebrook Street, Winchester, SO23 9LJ
Monday to Thursday 8.30am - 5.00pm and Friday 8.30am - 4.30pm.
e The following libraries:-
- Winchester Discovery Centre, Jewry Street, Winchester
- Stanmore Community Library, Carroll Centre, Somers Close
- Alresford Library, Broad Street, New Alresford
- Bishops Waltham Library, Free Street, Bishops Waltham
- Waterlooville Library, The Precinct, Waterlooville
- Eastleigh Library, The Swan Centre, Eastleigh
- Fareham Library, Osborn Road, Fareham
Opening times can be found at Hampshire County Council website.

Comments should be sent using the form provided on the website and be submitted
online or by email to LPP2@winchester.gov.uk.,Completed paper forms, which are
available at the places where the Plan can be inspected should be returned to City
Offices, at the above address, all responses must be received no later than 12 noon on
21st December 2015.

Please be aware that all comments we receive will be publicly available and will be
included on our website.

Head of Strategic Planning, 4 November 2015



